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I	am	on	a	pension	and	bought	my	solar	system	to	defray	the	high	cost	of	
electricity.	Since	the	government	discontinued	the	solar	rebate	scheme	it	is	very	
clear	power	companies	are	gouging	their	customers	with	solar.	It	is	high	time	the	
government	intervened	and	required	these	companies	to	purchase	solar	energy	
from	roof	top	solar	at	a	much	fairer	price	
	
John	Jenkins		
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